The Falcon Flier

October 2022

Welcome to our monthly newsletter created for our small but mighty Falcons. In this newsletter, you will find details on what we are all about at West Catholic and also be informed of events coming up so you won't miss a wing's beat!





Looking Ahead

5th Graders from many schools will be taking over West Catholic!

We will be kicking our high schoolers out of school and creating an opportunity for our 5th graders to be high schoolers on October 21st!

They will be doing science experiments, playing with robots, musical instruments and learning about athletics, even weight training with our former Olympic athletic trainer.

We've even invited our local parish priests to join us for this fun annual event!



Middle school families are invited to join us for Experience West on Tuesday, October 25 at 6:30 p.m.! Take a tour of the school, meet future classmates and see what your experience at West Catholic will be like! Sign up today at qrwestcatholic.org/experience-west

Did you know?

West Catholic was at Pulaski Days to celebrate Polish heritage early in October! The Polish community represents a large part of West Catholic but they are not the only ones! We have students from all over the world! We have 23 students from over 11 countries representing

our international program.

Student Highlights

What a send off! Students, teachers and staff gathered in the MAK twice this week to say congratulations!

Simon took the win at regionals and is now headed to States! We are all behind you, Simon! #wethewest #gowest

Myah Sutter heads to the Michigan Interscholastic Horsemanship Association State Finals! Please join us in cheering on Myah and her horse Trent as they compete in the coming days. #GoWest





Faith in Action

What's New?

West Catholic Sponsored a Blood Drive!

Did you know?

Our students and teachers are some of the most generous people around!

Many high schoolers and staff members gave their time, and their blood!. Students who couldn't donate helped with registration and caring for those who donated.

A truly inspiring act of love for those in need.

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 7 | 8 AM - 1 PM

COME FLY WITH US!

If you are interested in learning more about becoming a West Catholic Falcon, please contact Julie Wilmer at juliewilmer@grwestcatholic.org or call 616-233-5920.